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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Christmas has certainly arrived at St Paul’s this week starting with a very successful Christmas Fair on Saturday 
afternoon.  We were treated to great performances from Katerina in Year 1 with her parents, as well as some Key 
Stage 2 children busking and our Year 5 and 6 choir sharing a few of their Christmas songs.  It was great to see so 
many children and parents on Saturday enjoying the variety of different stalls and even managing a visit to Father 
Christmas in his grotto!  The fair would not have been possible without all of the hard work and organisation over 
the past few months from Tahmina, Tara and Sally, as well as many other dedicated members of FOSPA and lots of 
parents and staff who helped to set up, run stalls and clear away at the end.  Thank you so much from all of us St 
Paul’s - you have helped to raise at least £5500 and we are still waiting for some match funding donations to come 
in.  
 

We have been treated to some wonderful performances this week across the school.  Reception performed their 
Nativity on Wednesday in the school hall—their audience were incredibly impressed with how the children learned 
all of their lines and sang their songs beautifully.  On Tuesday, Mrs Alden was able to come to the church to watch 
both the Key Stage 2 and Key Stage 1 services.  She was really impressed with how well all of the children 
performed and it was lovely to be able to share with her how the children have been doing in school.   Wednesday 
evening was our final service for Key Stage 2 and the children did incredibly well, ensuring that the Christmas spirit 
has been shared with our school community.  Thank you to all of you who were able to join us for one of the 
services or nativity this year - it means so much to the children. 
 

Unfortunately, we have had a few reports from parents and local residents this week that there are some parents 
who are not following the guidance from the Safer Routes committee when picking up and dropping off children.  
It is incredibly important that we are all thinking about the safety of the children and adults who are walking, which 
is why the No Movement and Safe Zones have been put in place.  We shall be meeting with the Safer Routes 
Committee and local police in the Spring term to identify our next steps as we do not want anyone to be injured.  
Please may I also remind parents that dogs are not allowed onto the school site. 
 

We would like to thank all of the staff for their continued hard work and support this term - we have a great team 
and we appreciate how hard they are all working.  Sadly, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Hallett, who is currently 
Beech class teacher on a Thursday and Friday.  Starting in January we are excited to welcome Mrs Hilston as Beech 
class teacher on these days.  Also joining us is Mrs Fatima as a 1:1 support in Year 4 and Mrs Eng as a 1:1 support in 
Year 3.  We are certain that they will settle into their new roles very well. 
 

We wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year.   
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Bryan and Ms Lanham 
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hŶŝĨŽƌŵ 
��ƌĞŵŝŶĚĞƌ�ƚŚĂƚ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƐŚŽƵůĚ�ďĞ�ǁĞĂƌŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ĐŽƌƌĞĐƚ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ƵŶŝĨŽƌŵ—ǁĞ�ŚĂǀĞ�ĂƩĂĐŚĞĚ�Ă�ƌĞŵŝŶĚĞƌ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ƵŶŝĨŽƌŵ�ǁŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ�ŶĞǁƐͲůĞƩĞƌ͘ 

�ŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƐŚŽƵůĚ�ďĞ�ǁĞĂƌŝŶŐ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ƐŚŽĞƐ�ĂŶĚ�ŶŽƚ�ƚƌĂŝŶĞƌƐ�Žƌ�ďŽŽƚƐ�;ƵŶůĞƐƐ�ƚŚĞǇ�ĂƌĞ�ǁĞĂƌŝŶŐ�ĂůƚĞƌŶĂƟǀĞ�ĨŽŽƚǁĞĂƌ�ƚŽ�Žƌ�ĨƌŽŵ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ŝŶ�ďĂĚ�ǁĞĂƚŚĞƌ�ĐŽŶĚŝƟŽŶƐͿ͘ 
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�ĂƚĞƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ��ƵƚƵŵŶ�dĞƌŵ�;ŶĞǁ�ŝŶĨŽ�ŝŶ�Z��Ϳ 
· ϭϳƚŚ��ĞĐ�-��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�>ƵŶĐŚ · ϭϴƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�zϲ��ŽŽŬ��ůƵď͕�ϯ͘ϮϬ�Ɖŵ�ƚŽ�ϰ͘ϮϬ�Ɖŵ · ϭϵƚŚ��ĞĐ�-�EĂƐĂů�&ůƵ�sĂĐĐŝŶĞƐ · ϮϬƚŚ��ĞĐ�-��ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ͕�ϭ͘ϯϬ�Ɖŵ · ϲƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�/ŶƐĞƚ��ĂǇ�;ƐĐŚŽŽů�ĐůŽƐĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƉƵƉŝůƐͿ · ϳƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�&ŝƌƐƚ��ĂǇ�ŽĨ�^ƉƌŝŶŐ�dĞƌŵ�ĨŽƌ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ · ϭϬƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϰ��ĂŬĞ�^ĂůĞ 
· ϭϰƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϮ�'ƌĞĂƚ�&ŝƌĞ�ŽĨ�>ŽŶĚŽŶ�tŽƌŬƐŚŽƉ 
· ϭϲƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zϭ�Θzϯ�^ǁŝŵŵŝŶŐ�;ĞǀĞƌǇ�ǁĞĞŬͿ 
· ϮϴƚŚ�:ĂŶ�-�zZ�ƚŽ��ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�>ŝďƌĂƌǇ͕�ϭϬ�Ăŵ 
· ϰƚŚ�&Ğď�-��ŚĞƐƚŶƵƚ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· ϳƚŚ�&Ğď�-�&K^W���ŝŶĞŵĂ��ůƵď�;ĂŌĞƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽůͿ 

<^ϭ�ĂŶĚ�<^Ϯ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞƐ 
dŚĂŶŬ�ǇŽƵ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�ƐƚĂī�Ăƚ�^ƚ�WĂƵů͛Ɛ��ŚƵƌĐŚ�ǁŚŽ�ĞŶĂďůĞĚ�ƵƐ�ƚŽ�ĐŽŶĚƵĐƚ�ŽƵƌ�ƐĞƌǀŝĐĞƐ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞ�ĐŚƵƌĐŚ�ƚŚŝƐ�ǁĞĞŬ͘��EŽƚ�ŽŶůǇ�ĚŝĚ�ǇĞĂƌ�ŐƌŽƵƉƐ�ŐŽ�ĚŽǁŶ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ�ĚƌĞƐƐ�ƌĞŚĞĂƌƐĂůƐ͕�ƚŚĞǇ�ŚĂǀĞ�ĂůƐŽ�ďĞĞŶ�ĚŽǁŶ�ĨŽƌ�ƐŽŵĞ�ƌĞŚĞĂƌƐĂůƐ�ƚŽŽ͘��/�Ăŵ�ƐƵƌĞ�ƚŚĂƚ�ǇŽƵ�ǁŽƵůĚ�Ăůů�ĂŐƌĞĞ�ƚŚĂƚ�ƚŚĞ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĚŝĚ�ŝŶĐƌĞĚŝďůǇ�ǁĞůů͘ 

 

 
Christmas Jumper Day - Tuesday 17th Dec 

A reminder that children (and staff!) are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers to school on Tuesday with their school uniform.  We are re-questing a £1 donation as we will be raising money for Shelter. 
 

�ĚǀĞŶƚ��ĂůĞŶĚĂƌƐ 
/Ŷ�ĂƐƐĞŵďůǇ�ůĂƐƚ�ǁĞĞŬ�ǁĞ�ǁĞƌĞ�ƚŚŝŶŬŝŶŐ�ĂďŽƵƚ��ĚǀĞŶƚ�ǁƌĞĂƚŚƐ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĚǀĞŶƚ�ĐĂůĞŶĚĂƌƐ͘ 
^ŽŵĞ�ĐůĂƐƐĞƐ�ŚĂǀĞ�ďĞĞŶ�ŵĂŬŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ŽǁŶ��ĚǀĞŶƚ�ĐĂůĞŶĚĂƌƐ�ŽĨ�ŬŝŶĚŶĞƐƐ—ǁŚĞƌĞ�ĨŽƌ�ĞĂĐŚ�ĚĂǇ�ŽĨ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ĚƵƌŝŶŐ�ĂĚǀĞŶƚ�ƚŚĞǇ�ĂƌĞ�ŐŽŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ĚŽ�Ă�ŬŝŶĚ�ĚĞĞĚ�ĨŽƌ�ĂŶŽƚŚĞƌ�ƉĞƌƐŽŶ͘ 
,ĞƌĞ�ŝƐ�ĂŶ�ĞǆĂŵƉůĞƐ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ��ĚǀĞŶƚ�ĐĂůĞŶĚĂƌ��ůŵ�ĐůĂƐƐ�ŚĂǀĞ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ƌŽŽŵ͘ 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

'ƵŝůĚĨŽƌĚ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�EĂƟǀŝƚǇ�^ĐĞŶĞ 
/Ĩ�ǇŽƵ�ĂƌĞ�ĐůŽƐĞ�ƚŽ�'ƵŝůĚĨŽƌĚ�ĐĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů�ŽǀĞƌ�ƚŚĞ��ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�ŚŽůŝͲ
ĚĂǇ�ŝƚ�ǁŽƵůĚ�ďĞ�ůŽǀĞůǇ�ŝĨ�ǇŽƵ�ǁĞƌĞ�ĂďůĞ�ƚŽ�ůŽŽŬ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�EĂƟǀŝƚǇ�
ƐĐĞŶĞ͘��>ŽƚƐ�ŽĨ�ƐĐŚŽŽůƐ�ĂĐƌŽƐƐ�ƚŚĞ��ŝŽĐĞƐĞ�ǁĞƌĞ�ĂƐŬĞĚ�ƚŽ�ŵĂŬĞ�
ŽŶĞ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ŵĂŶǇ�ĐŚĂƌĂĐƚĞƌƐ�ŝŶǀŽůǀĞĚ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�EĂƟǀŝƚǇ—/�ǁŽŶĚĞƌ�
ŝĨ�ǇŽƵ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ĂďůĞ�ƚŽ�ƐƉŽƚ�ƚŚĞ�<ŝŶŐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ŽƵƌ�ŽǁŶ�&ĂŝƚŚ�dĞĂŵ�

ŵĂĚĞ͍ 

zĞĂƌ�ϱ�ĂŶĚ�ϲ�ĐŚŽŝƌ 
KŶ�DŽŶĚĂǇ�ĂŶĚ�dƵĞƐĚĂǇ�ŶĞǆƚ�ǁĞĞŬ͕�ƚŚĞ�zĞĂƌƐ�ϱ�
ĂŶĚ�ϲ�ĐŚŽŝƌ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ƉĞƌĨŽƌŵŝŶŐ�Ă�ƐĞůĞĐƟŽŶ�ŽĨ�
�ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ�ƐŽŶŐƐ�Ăƚ�ůŽĐĂů�ƌĞƟƌĞŵĞŶƚ�ŚŽŵĞƐ͘��

dŚĞǇ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ĚĞĐŽƌĂƚĞĚ�ŝŶ�ƉůĞŶƚǇ�ŽĨ�ƟŶƐĞů͕�ƐŽ�ǇŽƵ�ŵĂǇ�ďĞ�ĂďůĞ�ƚŽ�ƐĞĞ�
ŽƵƌ�ƚƌĂŝů�ƚŚƌŽƵŐŚ��ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�,ŝŐŚ�^ƚƌĞĞƚ͊ 


